


Two way radios. Recently we had the opportunity to purchase 12
two way radios suitable for car usage. We intend that on suitable
occasions that these will be issued to members so that we may
communicate whilst driving as a group. A recent test proved them
to be most suitable. As they require battery charging banks they
will be kept at the presidents address & are available as required.
- -Total cost @ $100 per radio was $1200.

Possible Web Site
The Queensliand A.B.C. Club have commenced a web site & we are

invited to join them. This can have great advantages, you get your
magazine quicker, we save costs of paper, ink, envelopes & mailing.
Currently our magazine uses up approx 75% of our annual budget.

So you can see advantages.. There is also some disadvantage,
SOMEONE NEEDS TO DO IT.. & we need ALL members email address’s.
SO if you have an email address EMAIL me on
Frankd@opalsaust.com.au And if you want to read the Qid Web Site

WWW.motorfocus.com.au/abc.htm

AND if you want to help with this project ring me on 9739 4829.
So far we have only 6 members with email facilities??? Any more?

- RACYV Great Australian Rally is on track for 21 January 2001 with a
run from Melb. to Frankston, then Hastings Marina & then Dromana
& up the coast road to Main st Mornington & then to the Mornington
Racecourse. We have already well over 100 entries & look forward
to a full field of 500 vehicles.

This will be a bigger & brighter run this year & we will be running a
craft market & a Folk Music Festival during the afternoon,

All finishing by 5 pm.

We will need your support as Marshalls, so earmark this day

THANKS.
e T S S SO



WWW.motorfocus.com.au/abc.htm




EADURERY REP(

ABC CAR CLUB VIC INC
TREASURER'’S REPORT for the period 4.4.2000 - 30.6.2000

Our club is not GST registered and has no intention of doing so. The club is
not involved in a business which requires it to be GST registered and therefore we will
not be collecting GST on club subs or other contributions. The club may now have to
pay a little extra for the goods and services it buys, and we now can only wait and see
if this has any major effect on our club finances. I suspect that it will not.

Tabled below is a summary of our financial position covering the period to the

30% June 2000.

Cash book balance 4 April

Add receipts

Members subs

Donation rec

(Framework Media)

Moonee Valley

Sale of badges

Raffle proceeds —

Bank interest
Sub total

‘Deduct payments
Moonee Valley
Printing & postage
AOMC
2 way radios
Bank charges

= balance 30 June

‘Bank reconciliation
Statement P. 35

Less unpresented chéques™

No. 27 50.00
No. 68 54.90
= balance as per cash book

'4551.38
'370.00
1450.00
1252.00
40.00
85.00 \
6.07 2203.07
6754.45
1400.00
238.90
42.00
600.00 7
7.19 2288.09
4466.36
'4571.26
104.90
4466.36

A.]. Hodges, Club treasurer.
















